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4th November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Saturday 13th November is World Kindness Day and in recognition of this, we will be 
asking pupils to complete random acts of kindness during the week in the lead up to 
this day.  
 
In addition, week commencing Monday 15th November is Anti-Bullying Week. We will 
be discussing this with pupils in assemblies during the week before and recognising 
the event by asking pupils and staff to wear their odd socks in support of Anti-
Bullying Week on Monday 15th November. The theme of Anti-Bullying Week for this 
year is ‘One Kind Word’. We will be updating our website and Twitter account to 
keep you up to date with what is happening as well as sending information out via 
Pupil and Parent App. 
 
Wristbands to support Anti-Bullying Week will be on sale at lunchtime in the café at a 
cost of 50 pence each.  There is no requirement to send cash to school, the money 
will be deducted from your child’s Wisepay account. 
 
On Friday 19th November, we will hold a non-uniform day.  Your child should bring 
£1 to school and all proceeds will go to Children In Need.  If pupils have PE on this 
day, they can wear their own kit for their PE lesson as long as it is appropriate for 
usual PE activities. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support with these key events. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


